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AH Committee

From: Neil Keahi <neilkeahi@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:20 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau’ula Workforce Housing project.

Aloha my name is Neil-Lowell Keahi. I am sending this email in support of this project.  I believe we 
need affordable housing,. I believe everyone deserves to have an opportunity to own a home. 
Meaning a home with a front and backyard. There may be a lot of people who prefer affordable 
condominiums, but I’m not a fan of condominiums. 
 
1. Being no yard for my children to enjoy. 
 
2. Rules and fees.  
 
3. A condo, is not a house.  
 
4. Crowded. 
 
And that’s a short list. 
 
What upsets me is we have some councilmen and women deciding for us, what is best for us, condo 
instead of a house, but that decision should be left to the person buying a home. 
 
Please put this in to consideration. Mahalo 
 
Psalms 150:6  
“Let everything that has breath praise the LORD. Praise the LORD!” 
 
 


